
Strategies  
Bicycle and pedestrian 

Establish bikeway on corridor How does it work?

ŸCreates complete bike lanes and bike 
friendly shoulders over time

How does it help?

ŸImproves connectivity, reduces cyclist 
injury risk, and can provide safe  
access to existing and future transit 
stops

Pedestrian and bicycle crossing 
enhancements

How does it work?

ŸCan include new crossing locations, 
new signs and striping, improved 
lighting, and new or modified signals 
that increase the frequency and 
quality of crossing opportunities

How does it help?

ŸCan increase pedestrian and bicycle 
safety, provide more convenient and 
accessible travel routes, and improve 
access to existing and future transit 
stops

Complete sidewalk gaps How does it work?

ŸFills in and/or enhances existing 
sidewalks, creating a continuous, 
accessible, and comfortable 
pedestrian environment

How does it help?

ŸImproves safety and connectivity   
for pedestrians

Bike lane enhancements How does it work?

ŸColored bike lanes help remind 
motorists to check for bicyclists 
when crossing a bike lane

ŸWidened bike lanes increase 
separation of bicyclists from motor 
vehicles

How does it help?

ŸColored bike lanes help reduce 
collisions between right turning 
vehicles and bicycles

ŸWidened bike lanes increase cyclists 
comfort and safety

Bus pullouts How does it work?

ŸWidens areas on the roadway 
shoulder, allowing buses to pick up 
and drop off passengers outside the 
travel lane

ŸGenerally applicable on high volume 
and/or high-speed roadways

How does it help?

ŸRemoving stopped buses from  
travel lanes prevents backups

ŸHelps better define bus stop 
locations, can be used for bus 
layovers, and creates a more 
comfortable environment for  
loading and unloading

Traveler information How does it work?

ŸCan include dynamic message signs, 
highway advisory radio, web sites, 
and smartphone applications

ŸNotifies drivers of adverse weather 
conditions, travel times to 
destinations, incidents, construction 
activities, and other pertinent 
information

How does it help?

ŸCan reduce secondary crashes

ŸVehicles can be diverted around 
congested locations

Transit signal priority How does it work?

ŸUses sensors to detect approaching 
transit vehicles and alter signal 
timings

ŸMinimizes bus delay and number of 
stops

How does it help?

ŸImproves transit travel times and 
reliability

Transit Technology 

The following strategies were considered to improve the safety and efficiency of travel on Fairview Avenue


